Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

Date: May 27, 2016

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent

From: Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Re: Action Memo

June 16, 2016 board meeting

No Child Left Behind (ESEA-NCLB, FY 2017): Recommend the Board authorize the submission of the ESEA-NCLB application for Fiscal year 2017, and accepts the grant award of these funds upon the subsequent approval of the FY 2017 ESEA-NCLB Application in the following amounts:

	FY2017	FY2016
Title I Part A Basic, Concentration, Targeted & EFIG	\$715,761	\$734,032
Title I Part A Neglected	\$21,304	\$17,055
Title I Part D Delinquent	\$0	\$0
Title I Total	\$737.065	\$751,087
Title II Part A (Staff Development)	\$139,323	\$146,003
Title III (English Language Acquisition/Language Enrichment)	\$15,476	\$13,155
Title III – Immigrant	\$0	\$0
Total Allocation	\$891,864	\$910,245